
Trust seeks feedback on proposal to
improve specialist infectious diseases
inpatients care

Patients, carers, service user groups and other stakeholders are being asked
for their views on the proposal to move Imperial College Healthcare NHS
Trust’s specialist infectious diseases inpatients service.
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